PICK UP/DROP OFF INFORMATION

THERE WILL BE ONLY ONE LANE OF TRAFFIC IN FRONT OF THE BUILDING.
STUDENTS MAY NOT BE DROPPED OFF or PICKED UP IN THE PARKING LOT.

STUDENTS MAY NOT BE DROPPED OFF OR PICKED UP IN THE SPECIAL
EDUCATION/DAEP PARKING LOT. STUDENTS WILL RECEIVE A DETENTION FOR
VIOLATIONS.

Mornings:

e MORNINGS ONLY: STUDENTS WHO ARE IN ATHLETICS FIRST PERIOD, OR WHO NEED TO
DROP OFF A BAND INSTRUMENT MAY BE DROPPED OFF IN THE BACK. PLEASE FOLLOW THE
ARROWS TO MAKE THE LOOP AROUND THE PARKING LOT. YOU MUST FOLLOW THE
ARROWS TO MAKE THIS A SAFE DROP OFF AREA.

e All other students are to be dropped off out front.

e Students do not need to be dropped off any earlier than 7:35 A.M. It is not safe for them to
be unsupervised for any period of time.

e Cars should pull as far up to the end of the front sidewalk as possible. Students will then
walk up the sidewalk on the side of the building to the courtyard. Students will only be able
to enter the building through the doors in the courtyard. Students will not be allowed to
enter through the front doors unless we are experiencing inclement weather. They are not
allowed in the first floor hallway before the 7:45 A.M. bell.

e After entering the building at 7:35 A.M., students will go directly to the cafeteria or their
Advisory class. They will not be allowed to stop by lockers at this time. If the student is in
athletics, they will go to the gym or field house. If a student is in band, they may put their
instruments in the band hall before proceeding to the cafeteria or athletics.

 If a parent has business to take care of in the office, students will be allowed to enter
through the front doors with their parents.

Afternoons:
e Students need to be picked up in the front of the building.
e The parking lot is closed to traffic.

e Students must be picked up by 3:30 P.M. or within 15 minutes after a scheduled
extracurricular or assigned school activity.

o All of these rules are created with the safety and well-being of our students. We know that
everyone will respect and follow them to ensure a safe place for our students.

Thank you.

Wes Rhoten, Principal



